
 
 

Monday 28th September 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Nile Class Trip –Wednesday 7th October 2015 

We are planning to take our class to the National Art Gallery on Wednesday 7th October 2015. We will 

be leaving school at 9am, travelling by train and returning to school by 3.15pm. 

You will need a packed lunch however if your child is receiving free school meals then the school will 

provide a packed lunch. The same rules apply to packed lunches on trips that apply every day at school 

– no fizzy drinks, energy drinks or glass bottles. 

Please ensure your child is in school uniform with comfortable shoes and a raincoat. 

There is no cost for this trip. Children may bring a maximum of £2 spending money for the gift shop. 
Please return the slip by Monday 5th October 2015 . 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Melissa Langiu 

Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Class: Nile    Event: National Art Gallery 

 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signature of parent:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….          

 

Emergency Contact Number is:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 


